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This bill should absolutely be supported because it will enable more film productions 

to choose Oregon for filming. These tax credits have already been vital to bringing 

some of the major productions employing myself and many of the filmmaking 

community in 2024. These people chose film as a line of work because they love it, 

but also because art absolutely contributes to the betterment of society. More people 

who engage with that expression while simultaneously being able to earn enough for 

their livelihoods will result in more people expressing themselves, connecting with 

their communities, and becoming increasingly aware about the issues in society that 

Film can help address.  


